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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 Effective immediately and until further notice, the United States Tax Court 
building is closed.  Mail will be held for delivery until the Court reopens.  
Taxpayers may comply with statutory deadlines for filing petitions or notices of 
appeal by timely mailing a petition or notice of appeal to the Court.  Timeliness of 
mailing of the petition or notice of appeal is determined by the United States Postal 
Service’s postmark or the delivery certificate of a designated private delivery 
service.   
 

The eAccess and eFiling systems remain operational.  Petitions and other 
documents may not be hand delivered to the Court. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Affairs Office at  
(202) 521-3355. 
 


